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This is a terrible idea, a step backward. Establishing voting places in rural areas such 

as Josephine County would incur great expense, and voting in person would be 

extremely cumbersome for many. I believe voter turnout would decrease significantly, 

which I imagine is the goal of this bill. Please do not drag us back into the dark ages.  


